
 
 
 

TOWN OF WATERBORO 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
 
The Waterboro Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, February 15, 
2022 beginning at 6:00 p.m. to receive public comment regarding an amendment to the 
Parks and Recreation Spaces Ordinance per M.R.S.A. 30 §3009.  The draft amended 
ordinance can be viewed at the Town Hall or on our website at www.waterboro-me.gov. 
 
All Public Hearings are aired on the local cable station SRC-TV Channel 5 or 1302 and live 
streamed on the Town’s website.   Questions and comments may be emailed to the 
Administrative Assistant at waterboro@watrboro-me.gov  and will be addressed during the 
meeting. 
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